CENTRAL PROVINCIAL ASSEMBLY
TULAGI

TO: Mr Terry Buchanan . * NO: F: 5/1/5

Amiha Tourist Reseort
North Big Ngella

Date:  7/12/87
Central Province

Dear Sir

cRE: EXTENSION AND UPGRADING OF ZXISTING TOURIST FACILITIES AT ANUHA
b ISLAND RESORT.

Prnis office has awared that my letter to you of 31st October 1987, which had
asked you to suspend all extensions and upgrading developments on Anuha whilst
the landowners are disputing your rights to carryout such developments, has
been totally neglected by you and your Company.

The matter has been discussed during the very relfsst Bentral Prcvincial
Executive dated 30/11 - 4/1’/8/, and it has some concerns such as:-
y.
(a)* that such Company personnells who do not have any respect for
resource owners and the laws of the country will certainly have no
more roams te invest now and the future in Central Provinca.

(b) that the bad attitudes of such Company personnells will affect the
very loyal, honest and the trustworthy Cempanjes wishing to invest
in the Central Province in the future.

With the foregoing the Provincial Executive has concluded that no further
developments must be done on the Anuha Tourist Resort until the proposed High
Court case is over.

Yours faitafully

(JVML/

PROVINCIAL SZCRITARY/CENTRAL

cc: Permanent Secretary - MCTI °

cc: The General Manager - SITA - Honiara
cc: Permanent Secretary - MHAPG

cc: Commissioner of lLands - MAL

cc: Pr Robert Pulse, P 0 Box 10, Tulagi +~
cc: 0CS/Police Tulagi
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